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15th September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

School Photographer 

 

On Friday 29th September the school photographer will visit the school to take individual photographs of 

the children. 

 

If you would like your child(ren) photographed with pre-school or secondary school siblings, please 

assemble in the school hall with all your children from 7.30am to 8.30am. Please enter through the front 

door.  I will ensure that school age children are registered should delays occur. 

 

If you would like family members in different classes to be photographed together we will do this 

throughout the school day but please complete the slip below and return it to me by the end of Monday 25th 

September.  If we do not receive a slip, children will not be photographed together. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Amanda Willis 

Head teacher 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………, 

 

I would like my children to be photographed together: 

 

Child’s Name ………………………………………………. Class ………………………… 

 

Child’s Name ………………………………………………. Class ………………………… 

 

Child’s Name ………………………………………………. Class ………………………… 

 

 

Signed ………………………………… parent/guardian 
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